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 Dear Parents and Carers,  

As we leave for the half term holidays, I wish to express my gratitude and               
appreciation for the hard work, dedication and support the staff of Northstead 
have shown over this very challenging period in school. We have come close on 
many occasions to closing some parts of the school because of the number of 
staff absent. However, because of the dedication, adaptability, and teamwork of 
every member of staff, we have managed to overcome many barriers and keep 
school open for the children and the community of Northstead. 

We would also like to say a huge thank you to parents and carers for your         
continued support. Thank you for caring about our pupils and staff by testing your 
children when necessary.  

 

Mr Lidgley 

Headteacher 

 

Year 3 Egyption Day 

What a roaring success this was! The children looked 

amazing in their costumes (as did the staff). The       

dancing, artwork and learning from this was incredible! 

Well done to the Y3 team! 



Celebrating Differences 
 

Next half term sees the children  engaging in the 
next aspect of our 'Jigsaw PSHE' learning. We will 
be focusing on 'Celebrating Differences' -              
Information about this will be sent out with your 
child's curriculum newsletter or on class dojo.   

World Book Day—Thursday 3rd March 

We encourage all children to celebrate the joy of read-

ing and books by coming to school dressed up as their 

favourite character. 

Children will be bringing a World Book Day voucher 

home this week. 

 Support for Parents and Carers with children of SATs age 

The Adult Learning team are running free online courses to provide parents 
with the knowledge to support their child in their English and Maths year 6 
SATs. 
Maths support course, Tues 1st March at 18:30-20:30 
English support course, Wednesday 2nd March at 09:30 -11:30 or 18:00 – 
20:00 
 
For more information and to book online, 

 
Call Adult Learning Team on 01609 536066 
Email: adultlearningservice@northyorks.gov.uk 

https://r1.ddlnk.net/4BPJ-19CMV-3BV37K-13BWVA-1/c.aspx


Contact Details 

Please could you make sure that school are kept up to date with any changes in        

address / phone number / e-mail so we have your current details on our system. 

Many Thanks  

School Uniform 

Standards of uniform in school have started to slip. We ask all parents/carers to support 

school and ensure your child's uniform matches that in our school guidelines. Click here 

While we are unable to help with black shoes. We are able to help with trousers, skirts, 

blouses, shirts, jumpers and cardigans. Please contact your child's class teacher via dojo 

message or on the playground for any items you need. 

We are only to happy to help. Thank you for your continued support of Northstead 

School. 

https://www.northsteadprimary.co.uk/web/main.php?page=uniform




Upcoming dates for your diary 

Thursday 3rd March    World Book Day 

 

Have a lovely Half Term  with your families. 

School re-opens on Wednesday 2nd March 

(We hope you enjoy ‘Skipping Day’) 


